
 
    

 
 

 

TOWN OF NEWTOWN 
LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

 

Public

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Legislative Council of the Town of Newtown will hold a public hearing 
on Wednesday, March 15, 2023 at 7:00 P.M. in the Council Chambers of the Newtown Municipal 
Center, 3 Primrose Street, Newtown, Connecticut, to hear voter comments on the 2023-2024 Annual 
Budget of The Town of Newtown. 
 
This meeting can be viewed via live stream at https://vimeo.com/event/729428 
 

AGENDA 
 

CALL TO ORDER 
SALUTE TO THE FLAG 
ROLL CALL 
VOTER COMMENT 
ADJOURNMENT 

 
  
Jeffrey Capeci, Chairman 

             


